
ARTEE Demands GP 5400 to those who have been granted  
GP 4800 through ACP/MACP 

 
 

         As you are aware, as per the recommendations of 6th CPC, a person who is 
holding the post carrying the grade pay of 4800 is entitled to get the GP of 5400 
after serving after four years of regular service. We have come across a very 
favorable judgment upheld by Apex Court which clearly says that a person who 
served four years  of service in GP 4800 through  ACP is entitled for 5400 Grade 
Pay. 
 

ARTEE has submitted a representation for this and we will sincerely take it up 
further. 
 

Click here DG (AIR) Order about 5400 GP dated 25.08.2017.   
 

Click here for ARTEE's Representation. 
 

Click here for Judgment of Apex Court and Hon'ble HC Madras. 
 

Click here for Implementation Orders of Apex Court verdict on the subject. 
 

 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/DG_AIR_Order_AE_5400GP_dated.25.08.17.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_MIB_dated_03.07.19.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Supreme_Court_Order_Civil_Appeal_%208883_of_2011.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Supreme_Court_Order_Civil_Appeal_%208883_of_2011.pdf

